
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

July & August Mass schedule:- Please read “Liturgy” 
 

No weekday Mass from July 18 --August 12. 
 

1st Saturday of the month 

No 1st Saturday Mass in August & September. 
 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday      10:30am 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

  

 

 

9:00am 

 

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr. David. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                           26 June 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“Once the hand is laid on the plough, no one who looks back is fit for the kingdom of God.” 

First Reading:  1 Kings 19:16, 19-21  

“Elisha set out and followed Elijah, serving him.” 

Responsorial Psalm. 
You are my chosen portion, O Lord. 

Second Reading:  Galatians 5.1, 13-18 

“You were called to freedom.” 

Gospel:   Luke 9.51-62a 

“Jesus set his face resolutely toward Jerusalem.” 

Prayers for those who are ill. 

Dorothy Bailey, Vicky Dziekan; Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Mary Loughran, Maureen Prashad & Ben Perri. 

Prayers for the deceased. Soterania Gaac, Betty Ann McKenzie, Teresita Red and Marie Rogando. 
 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have recently died, and for whom you wish prayers, 
please contact the Parish office to provide their names. 

Morning Weekday Mass (July and August) 
 

Please take note of the following:- 
 

Friday, July 1st (Canada Day):- Mass at 9:00am. 
Saturday, July 2nd (1st Saturday): Mass at 9:00am. 
 

Monday, July 18 to Friday, July 22:- Mass at 9:30am  
(with St Andrew’s Summer Camp kids). 
 

Tuesday, July 26 to Friday, August 12, 2016:- NO Mass. 
 

Monday, August 15—The Assumption of The Blessed 
Virgin Mary:- Mass at 6:00pm. 
 

Regular 9:00am schedule resumes from Tues, Aug 16. 
 

All Day Adoration during summer 
 

There will be NO All-Day Adoration on Fridays, July 1st, 
August 5th and September 2nd. Thank you. 

Vocation Live-In 
 

On the weekend of July 8 - 10, there will be a Vocation 
Live-In for boys or young men interested in the priesthood 
or the consecrated life, at the Seminary of Christ the King, 
Mission, BC. For more information ,call 604-826-8715. 
—————————————————————————- 

Children’s Faith Formation 

2016 September Classes   Register NOW  

 For all children of ages 5 to13, including those preparing 
for the Sacraments of Confirmation, 1st Communion or 
Reconciliation.  
If your child has previously been enrolled in classes at 

Sacred Heart Parish, please email Miriam if you wish 
them to continue with the next grade level.  
If your child is new to this program, please complete the 
registration form found in the foyer or on the website and 
email it: mirpod@yahoo.com or submit to the parish office 
—————————————————————————- 

Come and Be! A Vocations Awareness Retreat 
 

Have you ever thought you might like to be a priest or 
sister? 
 

The Diocesan Vocations Committee invites graduates of 
Grade 10 and up for an overnight retreat July 9 and 10 at 
Our Lady of the Rosary parish in Victoria.  
Come meet our seminarians, religious sisters, brothers 
and priests, for a fun, prayerful time of fellowship. There 
is no cost to attend.  
 

For more information email Fr. Dean Henderson at  
catholic@uvic.ca. Register online at www.eventbrite.com 

Our Place:  MEN’S SHOES NEEDED!  
 

Spending all day on your feet takes a toll on shoes (and 
socks!) Summer seems to be already here, and we are in 
severe need of men’s shoes for the season, especially  
sizes:- 12,13 and 14.  
Donations can be dropped off at 919 Pandora at our front 
reception desk. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 

Knights of Columbus 4th Degree 

Canada Day Dinner, Dance and Show 
 

Come and celebrate Canada’s multicultural heritage at  

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

CALENDAR 

Monday 27 June, 4, 11, 18 & 25 July Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall 7:15pm 

Friday 8, 15 & 22 July Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Wednesday 13 July K of C Exec Meeting Pope John Hall 7:00pm 



 

 

St Andrew’s High School Gym on Sat, July 2.  
Doors open at 6:00pm with dinner at 7:00pm.  
 

Auction, Raffles and prizes for the benefit of the K of C 
Christian Refugee Relief Fund to support victims of 
persecution and genocide in the Middle East.  
 

Tickets are $20 per person, available from Oscar Perez at 
778-265 0134 or operezdetagle@yahoo.com.  
Tickets will not be sold at the door. 

2016 Diocesan Family Conference 

Important update  Aug 12-14 in Nanoose Bay. 
  
 

Our keynote speaker is Sr John Mary Sullivan FSE, from 
the Office of Life, Marriage and Family for the 
Archdiocese of Vancouver. Sr Sullivan, a graduate of the 
John Paul II Institute for Studies on Marriage & the Family 
in WA, D.C., worked as a family therapist for 8  years.  
 

As a Franciscan Sister of the Eucharist, she is passionate 
about all things family; marriage preparation, fertility 
awareness and natural family planning, personal 
formation, marriage enrichment, and parenting. 
 

Bp Gary, Fr Stephen and Fr Dean will join us too as we 
pray, play and deepen our family relationships. 
 

Register at rcdvictoria.org or email: 
reine_and_ian@hotmail.com 

St Andrew’s High School 
 

Congratulations to all of our student athletes who were 
recognized last week at our Sports Awards Night.  To 
balance the academic life of a student with extra-curricular 
pursuits such as school sports requires much discipline and 
good time management. Well done. 
 

We look forward to the Academic Awards Night next week 
when more students will be recognized for their academic 
achievements over the course of the school year.  We will 
be presenting a number of scholarships and bursaries that 
evening to commemorate the many successes of our 
students. 
 

Next week is a time of celebration for the Class of 2016.  On 
Tuesday, June 28th, we hold our Graduation Mass and 
Commissioning Ceremony.  This is a special time for our 
graduating class and their families, and one that marks the 
culmination of 13 years of education.   
 

To the Class of 2016, I am exceptionally proud of all of you 
for reaching this milestone.  Please enjoy this time with 
family and friends.  I wish you a life of happiness and I 
extend the invitation for you to visit us at any time.   
Welcome to the St. Andrew’s alumni.  Congratulations! 
 

Thank you to staff members who are leaving St. Andrew’s at 
the end of this school year: Thank you for all of your hard 
work and for everything you have done to support the 
students of St. Andrew’s Regional High.   
 

I would also like to thank our police liaison officer, Constable 
Paul Egli, who is also leaving us this year.   

All of these terrific people have helped the heart of St. 
Andrew’s beat and I wish them well in the years ahead. 
 

To the entire student body, to you the parents, and to the 
staff of St. Andrew’s Regional High School, I wish you a 
blessed summer with God’s love shining down upon you.   
 

Have a safe and splendid vacation:-  Andrew J. Keleher 

—————————————————————————- 
The Western Canadian Assoc of Catholic  

Youth Ministry (WCACYM)  
 

A summer seminar (3 courses) in Youth Ministry will be 
offered August 15-21, in Saskatoon. Bursaries are 
available. Please contact Kelly Bourke:-250-479-1331 or 
email:- kbourke@rcdvictoria.org. 
—————————————————————————- 

Jawl & Bundon Bursary 
 

The Diocese of Victoria is pleased to announce the Jawl 
& Bundon $2,500 Bursary for a graduating grade 12 
Catholic student in the Diocese of Victoria who has been 
accepted to a post-secondary institution.  
 

The deadline for applications is Friday July 15. 
For info, please visit: www.rcdvictoria.org/bursaries.php 
or call 250-479-1331. 

Monthly bulletin during summer 
 

Bulletin schedule during summer:- 
Weekends of July 17, August 14 and September 4. 
 

Please note that this is the last bulletin until July 17, 2016. 
—————————————————————————- 

Job posting 
 

St Andrew’s Regional High School has the following 
positions available: 
Two Part-time Certified Educational Assistants School 
Counsellor/Academic Advisor position available. 
 

Application forms and details are posted on http://
cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
—————————————————————————- 

Automatic Debit 
 

Automatic Debit is available for parishioners wishing to 
have their Sunday Offering debited directly from their 
bank account on a monthly basis. 
 

If you wish to learn more about this, please feel free to 
pick-up an information package from the church foyer. or 
call the parish office. Thank you - Bob P, Finance Chair. 

Thank you & Enjoy Summer! 

DONATIONS 

18th & 19th June 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $5,157.25 

PAD    $   772.40 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $6,279.65 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2015 / 2016 
Stan Dzbik   Chairperson 
Marilyn Turner  Outreach 
Catherine Minvielle Adult Religious Ed 
Richard Byeon 
Vincenza Cameron 
Richard Pardo-Figueroa 
Gilbert Santos 
Angela Spencer 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Greg Churchill  812-4248 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


